

Fondation ARPE

Mr Stanislas Poniatowski, Founder & President Mrs Julie Vaisy, Director Claridenstrasse 25 8002 Zurich

Geneva, 4 May 2023

Confirmation of receipt: Donation Fondation ARPE 2022

Dear Madam, dear Sir,
Dear Trustees of Fondation ARPE,

We are writing to confirm and thank you for the support of **DNDi's Innovation for Children programme** received on 19 January 2023 and allocated in 2022 as mentioned in the bank transfer note. Please find enclosed a copy of this document as official acknowledgement of receipt.

Drugs for Neglected Diseases initiative is touched by your loyal support and deeply honored to have gained the support of Fondation ARPE to further pursue our activities in favour of children suffering from neglected diseases.

Unbelievably, children with neglected diseases are even worse-off than adults when it comes to the availability and efficacy of treatments, and today, your donation shows that we share the same concern regarding their specific treatment needs. Together, and for them, we will make a difference.

We look forward to continuing our partnership with Fondation ARPE.

Sincerely yours,

Dr Luis Pizarro, MD, MSc, MBA Executive Director

Attached: Bank transfer note dated 19.01.2023

Caroline Gaere Gardaz

Caroline Jace Jandat

External Relations Senior Manager